
Happy Fall, Kellogg Families,

We are now two months into this school year, and it sure feels like the daily routine is

starting to become easier, as we are settling in. Sports, clubs, after school activities are in

full swing, and it’s so great to see all the students cheering on their classmates and

rebuilding connections with friends.

October has been a very active month for our PTSA. We’ve continued to shower all 87

Kellogg staff members w/ sweet treats, coffee & muffins. We are in full swing of our SWAG

sale, and we kicked off our annual campaign. Thank you to those whom have donated, any

contributions are greatly appreciated. This helps to make it possible to support our Kellogg

Community. This month, we've donated funds to purchase snacks for every student during the

Fall SBA testing and donated 42 Feminine supply holders to all girls and gender neutral

bathroom stalls, so everyone has access to these supplies. We also donated funds to help

support our amazing library, to purchase new books and support students' needs.

A big thank you to all the parents, staff, and community members whom have already joined

Kellogg’s PTSA. We appreciate your support, and would love your membership to help reach

our goal of 325 members this year. The more members, the more voices to advocate for our

kids & school. 

We look forward to continuing to support our School community, and we thank you for your

support & partnership.

As always, GO Knights!

~Casie Tubbs
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KEEP READING...

STAFF SUPPORT

Donate it to a Kellogg staff member!!!

The PTSA is putting a candy donation box in
the school office the day after Halloween. 

Send unwanted (unopened) candy with your
student the first two weeks of November. 
The staff will really appreciate your SWEET

donation!!

http://kelloggptsa.org/
https://www.facebook.com/KelloggPTSA


The WORKS is now collecting new winter coats for

elementary, middle, and high school students

through December. Coats with hoods that can

stand up to our wet weather are most desired.




Check out COSTCO for some great deals this time of

year and take a look at the AMAZON WISHLIST.




Feel free to drop off donations at The WORKS on

Wednesday nights between 6:30-8:00pm.

Or contact our community outreach team at: 

community-outreach@kelloggptsa.org

to make other arrangements for

drop-off or pick-up.  

Thanks for your support!




SWAG SALE

Kellogg Swag Sale

Extension!

Donate or Buy!

The Kellogg Swag Store has

been extended to midnight on

Monday October 25th! Place

your orders now at: 







Please consider buying swag and

donating it to the school! That's

right, when making your order,

if you enter "School Donation" in

the "Person of Intent" field, the

donated items will be passed

along to KMS counselors who

will distribute the items to

students in need. What a great

way to support the KMS

Community! But act now! The

shop is only open until midnight

on Monday October 25th!




keep reading...

COMMUNITY OUTREACH

KMS SWAG SALE

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3U16R809SYCZY/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_2?_encoding=UTF8&type=wishlist
mailto:community-outreach@kelloggptsa.org
https://www.lockscreenprinting.com/kellogg


PASS THE HAT

MEMBERSHIP

Become a PTSA member today!
Thank you to all the parents, staff, students and community

members who have joined Kellogg PTSA already!




If you haven't joined yet, it's not too late to become a member! Did

you know that Kellogg PTSA provides funding for classrooms,

snacks for student testing, new library books, and extended day

support?  Also, as a member of the Kellogg PTSA, you are a voice

for our students and part of the largest child advocacy program

in the world.




Our membership registration packet is available HERE.

Become a member today for $15. Scholarships are available.

If you have questions, email our membership chair, Heather at:

membership@kelloggptsa.org.

Your Kellogg PTSA runs programs, funds student events and groups, provides

classroom grants for teachers and so much more. And we want you to join in

supporting the Kellogg students, staff and community!




Please consider contributing to the PTSA’s annual Pass The Hat campaign. Any

amount, large or small, is welcomed with gratitude. In fact, every individual

contribution sends a message to our school that we care and that we

support them. So please, go to HERE and click on the donate button.

We are grateful for you, our Kellogg community, for coming together and

making such an impact.

Check out this video

to hear from Kellogg students!

http://www.memberplanet.com/s/kelloggmiddleptsa/2021-2022kmsptsamembership
https://www.memberplanet.com/packetview/kelloggmiddleptsa/2021-2022kmsptsamembership
mailto:membership@kelloggptsa.org
http://kelloggptsa.org/fundraising/
https://vimeo.com/620284081


REFLECTIONS

Reflections® is a National PTA
and Washington State PTA arts

recognition program and all
Kellogg students are

encouraged to participate. The
primary focus of Reflections is a
celebration of creativity. Beyond

that, Reflections is also an art
contest. Students may submit

works of art in 6 different
artistic categories. Artworks

should reflect student responses
to the phrase “I will change the

world by…” 
Deadline for entry is

November 17.







Additional information, directions for submission and entry form can be found on the
PTSA website.

http://kelloggptsa.org/reflections/

